
 

 

Safety Brief #100: Cessna's N5178S and N3517S POH updates (6/16/2024) 

CFI Teamsters, 

Both N5178S and N3517S (Cessna 172R 160HP) now have correct POH/AFM as of last week and 
are in the aircraft. These are now correct and match their engine and performance as the 160HP 
model. 

Have fun, stay safe. 

Matt Beyer 
Rocky Mountain Flight School 
Director of Safety 
303-517-7086 
Matt.beyer@comcast.net 
www.mattbeyer.com 
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